
Clean Energy 
UPDATE
The New York Transco project team is 
working through the Hudson Valley winter to 
keep our electric transmission modernization  
on-time and on-budget in support of the  
State’s clean energy goals.

Rebuilding the Churchtown Switching Station Continues

New Monopoles Delivering Clean Energy

Hudson Valley Winter Doesn’t Stop Our Work
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• In March, we’ll celebrate one year of construction by having:   
  —  Erected 27% of the new monopoles
  —  Energized 23% of the Project 
  —  Built and energized Churchtown Shoofly bypass line 
  —  Completed 76% of Churchtown Switching Station rebuild
 
•  The International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers are 
 putting their skills to work on the project. We hope you’ll  
 say hello when you see them in the diner, convenience  
 store or elsewhere around town.
 
•  We wouldn’t be working as efficiently as we are without   
 the cooperation of our adjoining property owners. 
 Thank you for helping us keep New York State on pace  
 to 70% renewable energy by 2030. 

•  You can track our progress, see our weekly schedule,  
 and learn all about our project at NY-ES.com. 
 Questions? Call our local team toll-free at 855-433-3611.

Here’s the latest on our 
New York Energy Solution Project: 

P.O. BOX 1250
HUDSON, NY 12534

Proud to be Part of a Caring Community: 
NY Transco is pleased to support not-for-profit 
organizations throughout Rensselaer, Columbia 
and Dutchess counties, most recently the 
Columbia County Recovery Kitchen.
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